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Dear Parent/Carer, 

‘Your School Lottery’ 

It’s nearly time for the first draw of the new School Lottery. Thank you to those who have already signed 

up. For those of you that haven’t don’t forget you could win £25,000 every week alongside our own weekly 

jackpot - all for just £1 a week. 

The first draw will take place on Saturday 1st October. Sign up now and you will be entered into a draw 

with the chance to win a Playstation 4. 

Please see the attached poster telling you all about the Lottery, how to sign up and, of course, the prizes! 

The “prize fund” will increase with the number of parents, teachers and friends who play – and there’s a 

national weekly jackpot, on top of our own in-school draw, of £25,000. 

Please note that if you sign up by direct debit the money will not be taken until approximately a week 

before our first draw. However, if you pay by debit/credit card the amount will be taken straight away and 

then held until the draw in October.  

So to be in with the chance of winning mega cash prizes, sign up today! Visit www.YourSchoolLottery.co.uk 

and search for Somersham.  

We hope you will support the school with this Lottery – the potential is enormous as you can ask friends, 

relatives and neighbours to play as they don’t need to live in Somersham to take part.  

Money raised by this and the PFA as a whole is used for our children within the school – recently it has paid 

for the fantastic new Trim Trail equipment, headphones to use with the laptops, books for all year groups, 

to name but a few …  and we have so much more in the pipeline! 

Yours faithfully 

THE PFA COMMITTEE 


